
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � JUNE 17, 2002  

STANDING SUB-COMMITTEE � COUNCIL SCHOOL BOARD LIAISON COMMITTEE 

Recommendation 

The Director of Legal Services, in consultation with the Senior Manager of Bylaw Enforcement, 
recommends that Council endorse the recommendation of Council/School Board Liaison 
Committee to develop a Standing Sub-Committee to address parking and traffic problems in the 
area of schools in Vaughan. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the report is to seek Council endorsement of the recommendation of the Liason 
Committee. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On February 6, 2002 the Council/School Board Liaison Committee struck a Sub-Committee to 
review issues regarding the parking and traffic flows surrounding schools in the City of Vaughan. 
 
On May 22, 2002, the report was presented to the Council/School Board Liaison Committee.  In 
the report which is Attachment # 1, the Parking Sub-Committee recommended that a Standing 
Committee made up of staff from By-law Enforcement, Engineering, York Regional Police, and 
the School Boards be struck to address parking and traffic concerns on a case by case basis. 
 
The Council/School Board Liaison Committee adopted the recommendation and requested that 
Council and the School Boards endorse the proposal. 
 
This recommendation is also to be presented to both the Public and Catholic School Boards for 
their endorsement. 

Conclusion 

The endorsement of this proposal will allow for increased cooperation between the parties, and 
service delivery to the public who use the schools and to the residents in the areas surrounding 
the schools. 

Attachments 

Report of Council/School Board Liaison Committee dated May 22, 2002. 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Thompson, Senior Manager, By-law Enforcement  

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Heather A. Wilson 
Director of Legal Services 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


